
 
 
 
 

 

 

FASHION DEPARTMENT 
University of Applied Arts Vienna 

Vordere Zollamtsstr. 3, 3. Stock, 1030 Vienna 
 

tel 0043 1 711 33 - 24 61  
mode@uni-ak.ac.at 

 

 

INFORMATION ON ENTRANCE EXAM  

 Winter term 2020/2021 
 
 

Dear applicant,  
 
the next possible start to study fashion at the Fashion Department is winter term 2020/21 (starts 
October 1, 2020). The entrance exam takes place (most likely) in February 2020 and is divided into 2 
parts: 

 
 

1)    SUBMISSION OF PORTFOLIO 
 
Details on size, contents and submission (personal only!) will be available from October 2019 at 
www.dieangewandte.at/mode à Information for Applicants. 
 
2)    ENTRANCE EXAM 
 
The best portfolios will be chosen by the Professor of the Fashion Department. The selected candidates 
are admitted to take the entrance exam which also takes place (most likely) in February 2020 at the 
Fashion Department. 
 
Please hand in your portfolio without previous notice. You do not need to register for submission. 
 

 
FURTHER QUESTIONS 
 
If you have any questions concerning the entrance exam please e-mail Hermann Fankhauser: 
neukoelln@gmx.at 
 
For information about enrollment, please contact the Department of Studies and Examinations at 
studien@uni-ak.ac.at  
 
Please direct questions for on international exchange programs (ERASMUS) towards Mrs. Mag. Astrid 
Anna Behrens 
Department for Foreign Affairs: international.office@uni-ak.ac.at 
 
Please find the curriculum for studying fashion at the Institute of Design here: 
http://www.uni-ak.ac.at/stab/curricula/576_2015U_00_e.pdf  

 
 
 
ALL INFORMATION IS SUBJECT TO CHANGE! 


